
 

                                                   

 

Pupil Premium 2015 – 2016  

 

£341,880.00 has been advised for 2015 – 2016  

 

At Smith’s Wood Primary Academy, we have looked closely at the needs of the pupils who 

receive Pupil Premium, in an effort to provide the right kind of support. We aim to make the 

best use of the Pupil Premium by tailoring it to the needs of our pupils. This helps us to make 

the best use of the Pupil Premium and to consider effectiveness and impact before setting 

up any new intervention strategies. 

 

SATS booster Breakfast club 
 

£1450.00 

SENCO intervention group 
 

£14760.00 

Learning mentor 
 

£7500.00 

Year 5 / 6 intervention 
 

£22381.00 

1:1 Phonics support 
 

£3290.00 

Additional Teacher/ core subject intervention 
 

£25138.00 

Additional Teacher/ core subject intervention 
 

£26509.00 

Additional intervention Teacher  
 

£26509.00 

Therapeutic support  £19721.00 
 

Behaviour Specialist £21156.00 
 

Forest School Ranger 
 
 

£3637.00 

Speech Therapy support 
 

£5142.00 

Attendance support 
 
 

£2572.00 

Additional Early years support 
 

£17977.00 

Intervention work 
 

£10284.00 

Additional TA (ASD) £10777.00 



 
Child/Family worker 
 

£20694.00 

More Able intervention 
 

£9023.00 

Music Specialists 
 

£3551.00 

Sports Enhancement staff 
 

£35195.00 

Bruce Group 
 
 

£1430.00 

Mini Bus contribution  £3000.00 

Wider sports provision  
 

£715.00 

Creation of group intervention area 
 

£15269.00 

Forest school training 
 
 

£800.00 

Additional Training  
 

£3000.00 

Contributions to trips  
 

£1000.00 

1:1 ICT Scheme  
 

£16000.00  

Therapeutic resources 
 

£800.00 

 
Speech Therapy Support 

 
£12600.00 

 

                                                    

“Your results show that you have improved in terms of the progress and attainment achieved 
by your disadvantaged pupils since 2011, and that you are highly effective in educating your 
disadvantaged pupils. It is clear that you and your staff have provided your disadvantaged 
pupils with a good start in life and prepared them well for secondary school.” 

Rt. Hon. David Laws Minister of State for Schools, 2015 


